
 
WEED CONTROL BID OPENING 

FEBRUARY 7, 2022 
 
 

BID OPENING CALLED TO ORDER 
A bid opening of the Noxious Weed Spraying contracts was held and was called to order at 1:00 
pm on Monday, February 7, 2022 in the Weed Control office building. 
 
ROLL CALL 
Present were Stanley Wolf, Cass County Weed Control Officer, Tom Soucy, Cass County Deputy 
Engineer and Ryan Walker from Walker Lawn Care LLC. 

 
BIDS TO BE OPENED 
The Cass County Weed Control Spray Bid Committee met to open all received sealed bids for 
the 2022-2023 Noxious Weed Spray season contracts.  There were two bids opened and read 
aloud.  The committee will review the bids for responsiveness to the bid stipulations.  The 
committee will make their recommendations to the Weed Board at their regular meeting on 
Monday, February 14, 2022 at 9am at the Cass County Weed Control office.   

 
1. Walkers Lawn Care LLC 

The bid was for the North Unit of an application cost of $31.75 per acre. 
All items required were in the bid packet. There were also three references from the Corps 
of Engineers, Ransom County and Towner County. 

 
 

2. J&J Spraying LLP 
The bid was for the South Unit of an application cost of $23.99 per acre. 
All items required were in the bid packet. There were also three references from Walsh 
County, Ramsey County and Grand Forks County. 
 

The bid opening completed at 1:10pm.  
 
 
 
 
Minutes prepared by Lisa Shasky, Principal Secretary, Highway Department 


